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NEW:  Mortgage Department Opening Scholarship Deadline is Approaching 

March 2018 

Member Appreciation Week 

Did you know the Credit Union offers no minimum balance checking accounts with no monthly service 
fees?  PLUS, we can print you a debit card the day you open your account! It’s simple— the Credit Union is 

here for you! 

The opportunity to apply for the Five $1,000 scholar-

ships ends March 31st, 2018.    Anyone attending a four 

year college, business college, graduate school, tech-

nical school, trade school, or a community college can 

apply. Be sure to mark your calendars and apply!  Schol-

arships will be awarded in May. 

(March 31st) 
Visit www.clarionfcu.org for complete details under 

the scholarship tab. 

Join us from April 9th through April 13th for Member Appreciation Week. We will be giving away some great prizes! More info 
to follow in the April newsletter. 

The Credit Union understands the importance of conven-
ience .  That’s why we are one of the ONLY local institu-
tions to offer instant issue debit cards!  Just walk in, open 
a new account or request a new card and walk out with a 
new card INSTANTLY! 

Receive a card the day you open an account. 
 

Replace a lost or stolen card with one visit to 
your branch. 
 

Forgot PIN?  REPIN your card at your branch 
location. 
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Good Thru 

Member Name 

Instant Issue Debit Cards Available 

So you’ve been wondering what’s going on in the bottom 

floor of the Credit Union?  We have big news—we opened 

a Mortgage Department and welcomed Don Shaffer and 

Susan Dinger to the CU team!  Don comes to us with over 

30 years experience in the mortgage field and Susan comes 

to us with over 6 years experience.  They are here to help 

guide our members through the sometimes complicated 

mortgage process.  If you have questions about the mort-

gage products that are available please give us a call and 

we will get you connected to our mortgage department.  

The Credit Union is continuously evolving to suit member 

needs and hopes to establish long lasting relationships 

throughout our journey together. 

Get your child set up for our Saver 

Squirrel program!  Children in 1st 

through 6th grade are eligible to 

participate.  All you have to do is 

open a savings account for your 

child and encourage them to get 

good grades.  Children can earn a 

dollar for every “A” and fifty cents for every “B” that is 

on their report card.  Report cards must be presented 

within 25 days of  the end of the grading period.  *Only 

counts towards major classes and child must be a member 

of the Credit Union. 

Saver Squirrel for Kids 

http://www.facebook.com/ClarionFCU

